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Committee members, 

 

I am writing in support of SB-776. I believe this is an important first step in 

understanding how our state's racist past (and present) has impacted Black 

Oregonians and how we can work towards a more equitable future for all 

Oregonians. There should be nothing controversial about this very early step to 

understand such a complex issue and I urge your support. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Bradley Twiss 

Portland, Oregon 


